
   
 

Year 6 Residential Trip 2024 at PGL, Liddington, Wiltshire 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Next year, the year 6 residential trip will take place from Monday 15th July 2024 to Friday 19th July 2024. 
Following the success of this year’s residential, we are delighted to have again secured a booking with PGL at 
their multi-activity site in Liddington, Wiltshire. An extract from their website reads:  
 
‘All PGL's adventure activities take place under the instruction and guidance of specially trained PGL 
instructors who prioritise safety above all else. Activities take place on land, on the water and in the air (for 
our rope-based challenges), so each brings a different (and fun!) way for children to challenge themselves in 
a friendly, safe and supportive environment.’  
 
The residential trip is one of the highlights of the children’s final year at primary school and provides so 
many positive experiences and benefits for the children: the chance to challenge themselves and achieve 
incredible things; the opportunity to socialise with their friends and to grow positive relationships prior to 
secondary school; the chance to develop independence and a platform to thrive beyond the classroom. 
 
Whilst residential trips are, of course, optional, we believe that they are an invaluable experience for all 
children and we would love for every child in the year group to attend. 
 
The cost of the visit will be approximately £500 and includes return travel by coach, full board, 
accommodation and a full programme of activities. To confirm our booking, an initial deposit of £50 per child 
will be required by Friday 29th September 2023. This deposit is non-refundable. Please make payment using 
SCOpay. 
  
We will be holding a parents’ evening on Tuesday 26th September in 6P to present to you in more detail the 
exciting range of activities available at PGL. In the meantime, please do visit https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-
gb/school-trips/resources/parent-guide/accommodation for more information about the trip and a virtual 
tour of the site. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Year 6 Team 
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